Management Services

Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry Portfolio

Department
Supplementary Budget Estimates, 27 & 28 May 2002


Question: 06

Topic: Staffing Numbers

Hansard Page: 9

Senator O’Brien asked: 

Page 29 of last year’s PBS – not the additional estimates but the actual portfolio budget statements – shows the average staffing level at 3,655. At the bottom of page 25 it shows the actual at 3,190. Can you explain the difference between the two numbers?

So you will be able to advise me on notice about the breakdown of your calculations for 3,190 and the breakdown of your calculations for 3,655?

Answer: 

The original estimate of 3,655 was incorrect. This error was corrected in the additional estimates documentation at page 30 of the PAES, which identified the average staffing level as 3,197 for 2001-02. The final figure for 2001-02 as reported in the 2002-03 PBS at page 25 of 3,190 confirms this estimate.
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